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Meeting - The Meeting was held on the 17th of August with 11 members present. 

 Next Meeting – Saturday September 7th during the Club Fun Fly. 

Treasury Report – Balance Forward $3454.87, Total Income $2,180.00, Total 
Expenses $2,875.63, Ending Balance $2759.24. 

Paid Members- We now have 41 paid members. We are not looking into limiting 
membership at this time.   

Mowers – No Issues to report. 

Mower Shed – The shed was recently painted and is ready to tackle the elements. 
Roy Boyce and David Blum got the paint and completed the job, and we are very 
thankful to them.   

Fun Fly - The Next Fun Fly will be held on the 7th of September with the 8th being 
the rain date. 

Club Merchandise – The Club Hats and T-Shirts are still Available. Contact John 
Smurthwaite for pricing and availability. 

Last Club Meeting – We haven’t set the date in stone but would like to see if we 
could do it at Marco’s Pizzeria.  We are currently looking into it since they moved, 
and the layout is a bit different. 
 
Club Treasurer Transition - We are making a transition in the secretary position 
due to Dennis expressing his desire to retire! Mike Kraynyak will be taking over 
this position over the next couple of months. We will need to update our website 
and the Membership Form as required. 
 

Restricted Flying Dates: 14-15 Sept and 20-23 Sept. 
 
(20 September) – No Flying 
 
(On the 14th and 21st) You can fly Electrics before 9am and after 4:30pm you can 
fly everything. No flying between 9am and 4:30pm. 
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(On the 15th and 22nd) You can fly electrics before 10am then everything after 
4:30pm. No flying between 10am and 4:30pm. 

(On the 23rd) You can fly electrics before 9am and after 4:30pm you can fly 
everything. No flying between 9am and 4:30pm. We will notify everyone if there 
are any changes.  

 

Sincerely 

Bob Wingert 

Club Secretary 

 


